
Personal Journal entry Week7: 

We had our weekly meeting of course. Even though the BAs have started on the prototype they’re still 

not entirely sure what their main idea will be for it. They have a nice initial lay out I think they will be 

able to build off they just need to figure out where they want to take it from here. We had a 

brainstorming session with them and they were throwing around a lot of good ideas. Once they manage 

to come to agreement on which to focus on I think the prototype will have a lot of potential.  

 

 

 

 


